CORRIGENDUM / EXTENSION NOTICE

PROCUREMENT OF DATA CENTER CO-LOCATION

Reference to NBP Tender Notice for “PROCUREMENT OF DATA CENTER CO-LOCATION” published in Newspapers (The
Daily Times & Roznama Dunya) dated 27" November 2021 and on websites, PPRA (Ref: TS466002E) & NBP (Ref NT-
11/29/2021-2) dated 29" November, 2021.

Extensions in the Bid submission dates/timelines are mentioned below:

Events Dates / Timelines
Bid Submission | 6" January 2022, 3:00 PM
Bid Opening 6t January 2022, 3:30 PM

NBP reserves the right to cancel this invitation at any stage of the tender. If you have any query, please contact to the
Procurement Division on following telephone numbers: 021-99220331, 021-38902435.
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